October 19, 2022

To: Bradley Beach Mayor and Council

**Mayor Larry Fox** 

Randy Bonnell

Alan Gubitosi

**Timothy Sexsmith** 

John Weber



The Bradley Beach School PTA is a small but committed group of parents and teachers who work together to enrich the education of our kids. Research shows that kids do better in school when parents are involved: grades go up; test scores go up; discipline problems go down and the school becomes more successful.

We become involved by volunteering time and raising money to support student activities, sponsor cultural programs (assemblies), award grants for teacher projects, provide extracurricular programs, run after school activities, purchase materials for the school and offer scholarships.

In an effort to raise funds for the school's activities, we have applied for a raffle license for the 50/50 for our 2022-2023 school year. We humbly request Bradley Beach to waive the town fee for this license. So that all the proceeds can go directly to the children,

Thank you for your consideration

Penelope Caldwell
Secretary, BBES PTA
603 Monmouth Ave
Bradley Beach, NJ 07720
732-456-4144